F. No. 6-785/2015/CSW/ANTRI/TW

May please refer to the decision taken in the meeting held

under the Chairmanship of the Chief Secretary in ANTRI on

17/11/2017 vide para 2-5 of the minutes at page 196-197/c. A

' workshop is scheduled to be organized in February 2018 to discuss

and take stock of welfare measures among PVTGs for which a set of
1ssues are to be identified and flagged.

Further, may also see the suggestion made in the joint report

" recorded by Director (ANTRI), DD(TH), ES (AAJVS) in the AAJVS File

in the context of snake-bite case of the Jarawa boy in November 2017
(page /¢) wherein a Workshop-cum-Training on emgrgency

' medical care delivery in the field /PHC level has been recommended.

In the above two context, if approved a “Workshop —cum-
Training on Emergency Medical Care Delivery and Welfare for
Aboriginal Tribes in the Remote Areas” could be held in ANTRI on
13/12/2017 in collaboration with Health Department, Medical
College (ANIIMS), AYUSH, AAJVS and Tribal Welfare.

The Medical Officers from PHC, Kadamtala, Ferrargunj,
Tushnabad, R.K. Pur, Little Andaman, Campbell Bay could be
deputed by DHS to attend the Workshop-cum-Training.

The Director, ANIIMS may depute the senior doctors from
related Departments to participate in Workshop and impart training.

Deputy Director (TH) may coordinate for the participation of
connected doctors in the Workshop-cum-Training.

ES AAJVS may call the field staff to attend the Workshop who
will raise the issues/ problems. related the welfare of PVTGs apart
from getting to know aboul medical care. ES AAJVS may arrange
food /snacks etc for the Workshop.

In the forenoon the issues of medical care for communicable
and non-communicable disecases could be discussed by the senior
faculties from the Community Medicine (Preventive & Social
Medicine), Dermatology, Nutriticn etc. Discussion of the problems
faced by the field staff and suggestions could be other part of
forenoon session. Every T.W.0O will speak in the Workshop.

In the afternoon on 12/12/2017 the management of medical
emergencies could be the focus of the Workshop-cum-Training,

The copy of the above note could be given to concerned officers
for necessary action. if approved.

ga. chsza‘d'l‘
Director (ANTRI)
04/12/2017
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